
  abound 5248 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abound 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from
5228 and 4052; to super-abound: -- {abound} much more, exceeding.
[ql

  above 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the {above}
applications.[ql

  above 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding ({above}, -ly), for, + very
highly, more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in
stead, than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the
above applications.[ql

  above 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) {above}, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  above 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle
voice from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e.
(figuratively) to become haughty: -- exalt self, be exalted
{above} measure.[ql

  above 5231 # huperano {hoop-er-an'-o}; from 5228 and 507;
above upward, i.e. greatly higher (in place or rank): -- far
{above}, over.[ql

  abundant 5250 # huperpleonazo {hoop-er-pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from
5228 and 4121; to superabound: -- be exceeding {abundant}.[ql

  abundantly 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
{abundantly}) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  age 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the
base of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a
daughter) past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + pass the flower
of (her) {age}.[ql

  applications 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
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"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
{applications}.[ql

  at 5237 # hupereido {hoop-er-i'-do}; from 5228 and 1492; to
overlook, i.e. not punish: -- wink {at}.[ql

  be 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e. (figuratively) to
become haughty: -- exalt self, {be} exalted above measure.[ql

  be 5250 # huperpleonazo {hoop-er-pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from 5228
and 4121; to superabound: -- {be} exceeding abundant.[ql

  be 5311 # hupsos {hoop'-sos}; from a derivative of 5228;
elevation, i.e. (abstractly) altitude, (specifically) the sky,
or (figuratively) dignity: -- {be} exalted, height, (on) high.[ql

  behalf 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) {behalf} of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  better 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and 2192;
to hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel; participle
(as adjective, or neuter as noun) superior, superiority: --
{better}, excellency, higher, pass, supreme.[ql

  beyond 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, {beyond}, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  beyond 5233 # huperbaino {hoop-er-bah'-ee-no}; from 5228 and
the base of 939; to transcend, i.e. (figuratively) to overreach:
-- go {beyond}.[ql

  beyond 5238 # huperekeina {hoop-er-ek'-i-nah}; from 5228 and
the neuter plural of 1565; above those parts, i.e. still farther:
 -- {beyond}.[ql

  beyond 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- stretch {beyond}.[ql

  beyond 5249 # huperperissos {hoop-er-per-is-soce'}; from 5228
and 4057; superabundantly, i.e. exceedingly: -- {beyond} measure.
[ql

  by 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
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case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, {by}, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  chamber 5253 # huperoion {hoop-er-o'-on}; neuter of a
derivative of 5228; a higher part of the house, i.e. apartment
in the third story: -- upper {chamber} (room).[ql

  chiefest 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
{chiefest}, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very
highly, more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in
stead, than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the
above applications.[ql

  comp 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In {comp}. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  concerning 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, {concerning}, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very
highly, more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in
stead, than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the
above applications.[ql

  conquer 5245 # hupernikao {hoop-er-nik-ah'-o}; from 5228 and
3528; to vanquish beyond, i.e. gain a decisive victory: -- more
than {conquer}.[ql

  deputy 0446 # anthupatos {anth-oo'-pat-os}; from 473 and a
superlative of 5228; instead of the highest officer, i.e.
(specially) a Roman proconsul: -- {deputy}.[ql

  better 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and 2192;
to hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel; participle
(as adjective, or neuter as noun) superior, superiority: --
{better}, excellency, higher, pass, supreme.[ql

  beyond 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, {beyond}, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  beyond 5233 # huperbaino {hoop-er-bah'-ee-no}; from 5228 and
the base of 939; to transcend, i.e. (figuratively) to overreach:
-- go {beyond}.[ql
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  beyond 5238 # huperekeina {hoop-er-ek'-i-nah}; from 5228 and
the neuter plural of 1565; above those parts, i.e. still farther:
 -- {beyond}.[ql

  beyond 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- stretch {beyond}.[ql

  beyond 5249 # huperperissos {hoop-er-per-is-soce'}; from 5228
and 4057; superabundantly, i.e. exceedingly: -- {beyond} measure.
[ql

  exalt 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle
voice from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e.
(figuratively) to become haughty: -- {exalt} self, be exalted
above measure.[ql

  exalt 5251 # huperupsoo {hoop-er-oop-so'-o}; from 5228 and
5312; to elevate above others, i.e. raise to the highest
position: -- highly {exalt}.[ql

  exalted 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle
voice from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e.
(figuratively) to become haughty: -- exalt self, be {exalted}
above measure.[ql

  exalted 5311 # hupsos {hoop'-sos}; from a derivative of 5228;
elevation, i.e. (abstractly) altitude, (specifically) the sky,
or (figuratively) dignity: -- be {exalted}, height, (on) high.[ql

  exceeding 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, {exceeding} (above, -ly), for, + very
highly, more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in
stead, than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the
above applications.[ql

  exceeding 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition;
"over", i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond,
across, or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ {exceeding},
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  exceeding 5235 # huperballo {hoop-er-bal'-lo}; from 5228 and
906; to throw beyod the usual mark, i.e. (figuratively) to
surpass (only active participle supereminent): -- {exceeding},
excel, pass.[ql

  exceeding 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from
5228 and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound much more, {exceeding}.
[ql

  exceeding 5250 # huperpleonazo {hoop-er-pleh-on-ad'-zo}; from
5228 and 4121; to superabound: -- be {exceeding} abundant.[ql

  exceedingly 5232 # huperauxano {hoop-er-owx-an'-o}; from 5228
and 837; to increase above ordinary degree: -- grow
{exceedingly}.[ql

  excel 5235 # huperballo {hoop-er-bal'-lo}; from 5228 and 906;
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to throw beyod the usual mark, i.e. (figuratively) to surpass
(only active participle supereminent): -- exceeding, {excel},
pass.[ql

  excellency 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and
2192; to hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel;
participle (as adjective, or neuter as noun) superior,
superiority: -- better, {excellency}, higher, pass, supreme.[ql

  far 5231 # huperano {hoop-er-an'-o}; from 5228 and 507; above
upward, i.e. greatly higher (in place or rank): -- {far} above,
over.[ql

  flower 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the
base of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a
daughter) past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + pass the
{flower} of (her) age.[ql

  for 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, {for} sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  for 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), {for}, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  for 5241 # huperentugchano {hoop-er-en-toong-khan'-o}; from
5228 and 1793; to intercede in behalf of: -- make intercession
{for}[ql

  go 5233 # huperbaino {hoop-er-bah'-ee-no}; from 5228 and the
base of 939; to transcend, i.e. (figuratively) to overreach: --
{go} beyond.[ql

  great 5246 # huperogkos {hoop-er'-ong-kos}; from 5228 and 3591;
 bulging over, i.e. (figuratively) insolent: -- {great} swelling.
[ql

  grow 5232 # huperauxano {hoop-er-owx-an'-o}; from 5228 and 837;
 to increase above ordinary degree: -- {grow} exceedingly.[ql

  harm 5196 # hubris {hoo'-bris}; from 5228; insolence (as over-
bearing), i.e. insult, injury: -- {harm}, hurt, reproach.[ql

  height 5311 # hupsos {hoop'-sos}; from a derivative of 5228;
elevation, i.e. (abstractly) altitude, (specifically) the sky,
or (figuratively) dignity: -- be exalted, {height}, (on) high.[ql

  her 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the
base of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a
daughter) past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + pass the flower
of ({her}) age.[ql

  high 5311 # hupsos {hoop'-sos}; from a derivative of 5228;
elevation, i.e. (abstractly) altitude, (specifically) the sky,
or (figuratively) dignity: -- be exalted, height, (on) {high}.[ql
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  higher 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and 2192;
to hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel; participle
(as adjective, or neuter as noun) superior, superiority: --
better, excellency, {higher}, pass, supreme.[ql

  highly 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very
{highly}, more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in
stead, than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the
above applications.[ql

  highly 5251 # huperupsoo {hoop-er-oop-so'-o}; from 5228 and
5312; to elevate above others, i.e. raise to the highest
position: -- {highly} exalt.[ql

  highly 5252 # huperphroneo {hoop-er-fron-eh'-o}; from 5228 and
5426; to esteem oneself overmuch, i.e. be vain or arrogant: --
think more {highly}.[ql

  hurt 5196 # hubris {hoo'-bris}; from 5228; insolence (as over-
bearing), i.e. insult, injury: -- harm, {hurt}, reproach.[ql

  In 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. {In} comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  in 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, {in} stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  in 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
{in} (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  intercession 5241 # huperentugchano {hoop-er-en-toong-khan'-o};
 from 5228 and 1793; to intercede in behalf of: -- make
{intercession} for[ql

  it 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. {it} retains many of the above applications.[ql
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  make 5241 # huperentugchano {hoop-er-en-toong-khan'-o}; from
5228 and 1793; to intercede in behalf of: -- {make} intercession
for[ql

  many 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains {many} of the above applications.[ql

  measure 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle
voice from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e.
(figuratively) to become haughty: -- exalt self, be exalted
above {measure}.[ql

  measure 5249 # huperperissos {hoop-er-per-is-soce'}; from 5228
and 4057; superabundantly, i.e. exceedingly: -- beyond {measure}.
[ql

  more 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, {more} (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  more 5245 # hupernikao {hoop-er-nik-ah'-o}; from 5228 and 3528;
 to vanquish beyond, i.e. gain a decisive victory: -- {more}
than conquer.[ql

  more 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from 5228
and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound much {more}, exceeding.[ql

  more 5252 # huperphroneo {hoop-er-fron-eh'-o}; from 5228 and
5426; to esteem oneself overmuch, i.e. be vain or arrogant: --
think {more} highly.[ql

  much 5248 # huperperisseuo {hoop-er-per-is-syoo'-o}; from 5228
and 4052; to super-abound: -- abound {much} more, exceeding.[ql

  of 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many {of} the above applications.[ql

  of 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake {of}, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  of 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or

Page 7

12/9/2021



causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part {of}, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  of 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), {of},
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  of 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf {of}, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  of 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the base
of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a daughter)
past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + pass the flower {of} (her)
age.[ql

  on 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, {on} the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  on 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in ({on}) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  on 5311 # hupsos {hoop'-sos}; from a derivative of 5228;
elevation, i.e. (abstractly) altitude, (specifically) the sky,
or (figuratively) dignity: -- be exalted, height, ({on}) high.[ql

  over 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
{over}, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  over 5231 # huperano {hoop-er-an'-o}; from 5228 and 507; above
upward, i.e. greatly higher (in place or rank): -- far above,
{over}.[ql

  over 5240 # huperekchuno {hoop-er-ek-khoo'-no}; from 5228 and
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the alternate form of 1632; to pour out over, i.e. (passively)
to overflow: -- run {over}.[ql ***. huperekperissou. See 5228
and 1537 and 4053.[ql

  part 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the {part} of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  pass 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the
base of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a
daughter) past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + {pass} the
flower of (her) age.[ql

  pass 5235 # huperballo {hoop-er-bal'-lo}; from 5228 and 906;
to throw beyod the usual mark, i.e. (figuratively) to surpass
(only active participle supereminent): -- exceeding, excel,
{pass}.[ql

  pass 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and 2192; to
hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel; participle (as
adjective, or neuter as noun) superior, superiority: -- better,
excellency, higher, {pass}, supreme.[ql

  proud 5244 # huperephanos {hoop-er-ay'-fan-os}; from 5228 and
5316; appearing above others (conspicuous), i.e. (figuratively)
haughty: -- {proud}.[ql ***. huperlian. See 5228 and 3029.[ql

  reproach 5196 # hubris {hoo'-bris}; from 5228; insolence (as
over-bearing), i.e. insult, injury: -- harm, hurt, {reproach}.[ql

  retains 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
 i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead,
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it {retains} many of the above
applications.[ql

  room 5253 # huperoion {hoop-er-o'-on}; neuter of a derivative
of 5228; a higher part of the house, i.e. apartment in the third
story: -- upper chamber ({room}).[ql

  run 5240 # huperekchuno {hoop-er-ek-khoo'-no}; from 5228 and
the alternate form of 1632; to pour out over, i.e. (passively)
to overflow: -- {run} over.[ql ***. huperekperissou. See 5228
and 1537 and 4053.[ql

  sake 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for {sake} of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  self 5229 # huperairomai {hoop-er-ah'-ee-rom-ahee}; middle
voice from 5228 and 142; to raise oneself over, i.e.
(figuratively) to become haughty: -- exalt {self}, be exalted
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above measure.[ql

  stead 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over",
i.e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across,
or causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the
accusative case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding,
abundantly) above, in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very
chiefest, concerning, exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly,
 more (than), of, over, on the part of, for sake of, in {stead},
than, to(-ward), very. In comp. it retains many of the above
applications.[ql

  stretch 5239 # huperekteino {hoop-er-ek-ti'-no}; from 5228 and
1614; to extend inordinately: -- {stretch} beyond.[ql

  supreme 5242 # huperecho {hoop-er-ekh'-o}; from 5228 and 2192;
to hold oneself above, i.e. (figuratively) to excel; participle
(as adjective, or neuter as noun) superior, superiority: --
better, excellency, higher, pass, {supreme}.[ql

  swelling 5246 # huperogkos {hoop-er'-ong-kos}; from 5228 and
3591; bulging over, i.e. (figuratively) insolent: -- great
{swelling}.[ql

  than 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, {than}, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  than 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more ({than}), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  than 5245 # hupernikao {hoop-er-nik-ah'-o}; from 5228 and 3528;
 to vanquish beyond, i.e. gain a decisive victory: -- more
{than} conquer.[ql

  the 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of {the} above applications.[ql

  the 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on {the} part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  the 5230 # huperakmos {hoop-er'-ak-mos}; from 5228 and the
base of 188; beyond the "acme", i.e. figuratively (of a
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daughter) past the bloom (prime) of youth: -- + pass {the}
flower of (her) age.[ql

  think 5252 # huperphroneo {hoop-er-fron-eh'-o}; from 5228 and
5426; to esteem oneself overmuch, i.e. be vain or arrogant: --
{think} more highly.[ql

  to 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.e.
 (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, {to}(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  upper 5253 # huperoion {hoop-er-o'-on}; neuter of a derivative
of 5228; a higher part of the house, i.e. apartment in the third
story: -- {upper} chamber (room).[ql

  very 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
{very}. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  very 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + very chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + {very} highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  very 5228 # huper {hoop-er'}; a primary preposition; "over", i.
e. (with the genitive case) of place, above, beyond, across, or
causal, for the sake of, instead, regarding; with the accusative
case superior to, more than: -- (+ exceeding, abundantly) above,
in (on) behalf of, beyond, by, + {very} chiefest, concerning,
exceeding (above, -ly), for, + very highly, more (than), of,
over, on the part of, for sake of, in stead, than, to(-ward),
very. In comp. it retains many of the above applications.[ql

  wink 5237 # hupereido {hoop-er-i'-do}; from 5228 and 1492; to
overlook, i.e. not punish: -- {wink} at.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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